
From: US EPA 
Sent: Wednesday, July 2, 2025 8:38 AM 
To: CEC SEM Unit Director 
Subject: RE: SEM-21-003 (North Atlantic right whale) - Proyecto de expediente de hechos / Draft Factual 
Record 
 
Good morning Paolo,  
This message is to inform you that the United States will submit its comments on the NARW factual 
record by August 11. The additional time is needed to account for the length of the document and 
to accommodate our internal clearance process.  
Thank you,  
VA 


